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19th June 2025 

Mr A Dryden, Principal 
Address:  West Denton Way, Newcastle upon Tyne NE5 2SZ 

Tel: 0191 4813710 
Email: studiowest.enquiries@northernleaderstrust.org 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer   
  
Year 9 Graduation Ceremony – Wednesday 9th July 2025 
  
We are excited to invite you to celebrate the achievement of our Year 9 students at the 
upcoming Year 9 Graduation Ceremony. This special event marks the culmination of their hard 
work, growth, and academic success over their time in Key Stage 3 before they embark on 
new challenges in Key Stage 4. 
 
The graduation ceremony will take place on Wednesday 9th July with a start time of 1.30pm. 
Please arrive from 1.15pm to be seated. This will take place at Studio West. It would be a 
pleasure if you could attend to celebrate the achievements that your child has accomplished. 
Students are required to attend school at the normal start time of 8.30am, in full school 
uniform. Students will receive their caps and gowns in the morning at school. 
 
The ceremony will include speeches, the presentation of certificates, and a celebration of the 
students' accomplishments. It will be a wonderful opportunity to reflect on their journey and 
share in the pride and joy of their success. Light refreshments will be provided following the 
event. 
 
Please RSVP, via email by Wednesday 2nd July to confirm your attendance. Please note we 
can only allow two guests per student, due to capacity. If you have any questions or require 
further details, feel free to contact the school office at 0191 4813710 or email 
studiowest.enquiries@northernleaderstrust.org. 
 
Should you wish to decline consent for the visit or any photographs to be taken at the event, 
please inform the school in writing or by telephone.  
 
We look forward to celebrating this milestone with you and your family! 
 
Kind regards  

 
 
 
 
 

Miss Chloe Anderson   
Assistant Principal   
 
 


